CHAPTER |1

LIST OF PERSONS, ORGANIZATIONS AND PUBLIC AGENCIES
COMMENTING ON THE MITIGATED NEGATIVE
DECLARTION/INITIAL STUDY

The following organizations submitted written comments on the San Diego Gas and Electric
Company Mitigated Negative Declaration and Initial Study (MND). These comment letters are
provided for informational purposes to assist the decision-makers in whether or not to approve the
MND.

Sempra Energy, James R. Dodson, Attorney
(November 5, 1998)

Southern California Edison, Carol A. Schmid-Frazee, Senior Attorney
(November 12, 1998)

Port of San Diego, Melissa A. Mailander, Environmental Review Coordinator
(November 12, 1998)

City of Chula Vista Planning Department, Edalia Olivo-Gomez, Associate Planner
(November 11, 1998)

City of San Diego Development Services, Jeanne Krosch, Senior Planner
(November 12, 1998)

PSEG Resources, Inc., represented by Winthrop, Stimson, Putnam & Roberts, Sanjoy K. Bose,
Counsel for PSEG Resources, Inc. (November 12, 1998)

City of Carlsbad Planning Department, Michael J. Holzmiller, Planning Director
(November 12, 1998)

Sempra Energy, James R. Dodson, Attorney
(November 12, 1998)

State Clearinghouse, Antero A. Rivasplata, Chief
(November 12, 1998)
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